
December 19, 2022 

SENT VIA UTC WEB PORTAL AND EMAIL 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Sq. Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re:  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Avista Corporation 
In the Matter of the Electric Service Reliability Reporting Plan of Avista 
Corporation Docket Nos. UE-220053, UG-220054, and UE-210854 (Consolidated): 

Dear Director Maxwell: 

Pursuant to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s Final Order 10/04 in the 
above-captioned docket, this letter serves as confirmation that Sierra Club accepts the conditions 
of approval on the settlement stipulation set by the Final Order. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Gloria Smith
Gloria D. Smith 
Managing Attorney 
Sierra Club Environmental Law Program 
2101 Webster Street, Suite 1300 
Oakland, CA 94612 
(415) 977-5532

cc: Service List (via Email) 
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